
Hello everyone, what a wonderful week we’ve had at Saxon Hill since our last update. It started with 

the TI department Prom last Friday night where the young people partied the night away with their 

friends with a meal out and a disco with a fabulous DJ. Thank you to the support of families as the 

young people all looked so incredible in their prom apparel. 

Yesterday we proudly awarded the children cups and trophies for the excellent progress they have 

made over the past year and the prestigious Principal’s Award was won by Archie who has shone 

this year in class, at work experience and in his Gardening Club. 

Today we have said a bittersweet Goodbye and Good Luck to our leavers, with a family assembly 

celebrating all the great achievements these young people have made and which will equip them for 

life beyond Saxon Hill. We wish them all the very best for their bright futures. Thanks goes to Angie 

and her great team of volunteers at the Craft Barn, David from Lichfield Foodbank, Mary from 

Beaudesert Farm and Chrissy who supports us at Dobbies Garden Centre and the Vocational 

Team Lindsey and Wendy for all enabling these young people to learn work skills out in the 

community that they can take forwards to enhance their future. 

There are some fantastic photos below of lots of these events including the Sleepover Graduation 

and exciting trips out too. We’ve had a great end of year and I very much hope you have a brilliant 

summer break with your wonderful children who we look forward to welcoming back on Wednesday 

6th September.         All the best from Your Leadership Team 

Updates 

21st July 2023 

Family Update 

Headteacher: Melanie Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Kim Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Melanie 

Newbury & Helen Bowers 

Key Dates 
There are lots of changing places around in the community, 
which have a hoist, adult sized changing bed, disabled 
toilet, height adjustable sink and most have showers too. 
They are recognisable by the big circle logo which is often 
displayed on the door and on maps and directions  

The changing places forum have a website which has 
details of every changing places in the U.K. and include 
opening times for these (as some are in shopping centre 
etc) and photos and descriptions of the facilities.  

The website is -  

https://www.changing-places.org/ 

Please send future recommendations to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

 

Parents Recommend  

Monday 24th July - Children’s Festival 

(Non-uniform and Ice-cream Van in 

School) 

Tuesday 25th July - Summer holidays 

Monday 4th September and Tuesday 

5th September - Inset Days (no pupils) 

Wednesday 6th September - School, 

opens for pupils 

https://www.changing-places.org/
mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org


Prom 

Trips 



End of Year Awards  



Sleepover Club Highlights 

End of term celebrations—Caribbean 

style!. 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

A selection of our wonderful Childrens University Graduates. 

Congratulations to you all! 



Friends of Saxon Hill would like to say a 
massive thank to Perkins in Stafford for 
their kind donation of £550 from their 
Family Fun Day they held to raise money 
for our Sensory Garden Project. Our 
pupils will be so grateful for your 
donation.  






